
 January 9 
Back to Class 

 
 January 9 - 27 

Kindergarten Registration 
 
 January 12 

Wilderness Class to Spruce Woods 
KPAC Social Media Presentation 

 
 January 31 - February 3 

Grades 9-12 Exam Week 
 
 February 6 

No School -  PD Day 
 

 February 7 
Semester 2 Starts 

 
 February 16 

Grades 9 - 12 Report Cards Sent Home 
 
 February 20 

No School - Louis Riel Day 
 
 February 22 

Early Dismissal at 2pm 
 
 February 26 & 27 

Wilderness Class Trip to Max Lake 

January 2020 
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2023 - 2024 Kindergarten Registration 

January 9 - 27, 2023 

For Children Born in 2018              Must be 5 by December 31, 2023 

More information and registration forms available on the school’s website - 

killarneyschool.ca 
 

Please bring birth certificate or passport as proof of age 
 

Registration forms also available from the school office 

IMPORTANT DATES 



KPAC News 

We are super excited to welcome social media presenter, Val Caldwell, to our school on 

Thursday, January 12!  Students in grades 5-12 will benefit from sessions on internet 

safety during the day and we would like to invite all parents/caregivers to an 

information session, free of charge, in the evening!  The presentation begins at 6:30PM 

in the school library - hope to see you there! 
 

THANK YOU to all who supported our Bothwell Cheese fundraiser in December and our 

50/50 raffle at the K-5 Christmas Concert!  Congratulations to Jen Winthrop, winner of 

the raffle draw! 
 

THANK YOU to all who continue to donate children's winter clothing to our Cozy 

Closet!  Your generosity is very much appreciated! 
 

KPAC GIVES BACK!  Throughout 2022, we were able to provide some "extras" to Killarney 

School staff, students and families. Here's a quick recap! 

$2500 - School Basketball Uniforms 

$2500 - Funds for new Band Uniforms 

$420   - Indigo Trio Concert (June, 2022)  

$2100 - Helped to streamline school supply lists (glue sticks & dry erase markers)  

$132 -  Contributions to Cozy Closet (winter clothing & supplies) 

$644 -  Val Caldwell Internet Safety sessions (January, 2023) 



A look back at some of 
the amazing creations 

from this semester’s cake 
decorating class! 


